26.03.2020
Dear 3P and 3J pupils,
Mr Jeffrey and I are just checking in with you all, to make sure you are all safe and well.
We hope that you are following the guidance given out daily by our Prime Minister Boris Johnson. To listen to his daily updates, you might want to log on to BBC Newsround, so you are aware of what his instructions are.
BBC Newsround link: https://www.bbc.co.uk/newsround
Furthermore, Mr Jeffrey and myself are hoping that you are all enjoying the warmer weather. What season are we in now? How do you know this?
3P and 3J, remember the work that Mr Jeffrey and I have set you is to help you. When you come back, you don’t want to have forgotten everything you worked so hard learning this year. To ensure that this won’t happen, it is important that you try and complete as many of the daily tasks set as you possibly can. 
We understand that libraries are shut to try and keep you safe. But if you have finished and completed the Accelerated Reader Quiz on the books we sent home, then please read any books that you have in your house, or any articles (that your mum and dad approve of) online. It is very important that you are reading daily! David Walliams is reading a book aloud for 30 minutes each day, maybe you would like to sit down and listen to his stories, providing an adult has agreed to this.
David Walliams link: https://www.worldofdavidwalliams.com/elevenses/
Please check the school website for any updates, and this is where you will find your timetable each week. Enjoy working outside in the sunshine,
See you all soon,
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